SCHENECTADY CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT

530 Liberty St. Schenectady, NY 12305

www.schenectadyschools.org



BOARD OF EDUCATION

Bernice E. Rivera, President Nohelani Etienne, Vice President

Alexandria Carver Cathy Lewis Jamaica Miles Vivian Parsons Amanda Sponable-Pantalone

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT

Dr. Carlos M. Cotto, Jr. Superintendent Joseph R. DiCaprio, Deputy Superintendent

Tel: 518-370-8100 Fax: 518-836-0997

August 28, 2025

Schenectady City School District Announces New Principal for Pleasant Valley Elementary School

The Schenectady City School District is pleased to announce the appointment of **John Pizzo** as the new Principal of Pleasant Valley Elementary School, effective immediately. The Board of Education officially approved his appointment at its meeting on August 27.

Pizzo brings valuable experience to his new role, having served as Assistant Principal at Pleasant Valley since February 2020. He began his career in education as a secondary English teacher in the Johnson City Central School District.

Pizzo holds a Bachelor of Arts in English and a Master of Art in Teaching – Adolescent English Education from Binghamton University. He also earned his School Building and School District Leadership Certification from Stony Brook University.



Outside of school, Pizzo enjoys playing hockey, traveling, and spending time with his family.

###